
Gen. Ed. Committee Report 

May 10, 2019 

The Gen. Ed. Committee met on May 6, and submits the following report: 

• The General Education Committee will host a Brown-Bag seminar on Gen. Ed. assessment on 
Tuesday, May 14 at 11:00 a.m.  The seminar will discuss the plans for Gen. Ed. assessment 
moving forward, Gen. Ed. assessment and its role in accreditation, and present examples of 
what Gen. Ed. assessments might look like.  Any faculty who teach Gen. Ed. courses are 
encouraged to attend. 

 


